
  

Surrey-White Rock Committee 
Meeting Minutes 

2025-03-20 
     

Attendance: 

 Robert Paddon 
 Tim Yzerman   
 Alaina O’Byrne 
 Bruce Kleeberger 
 Joh De Haan 
 Edward Dillon- President CCCTS 

Call to Order: 732 PM 

1. Reaching out to other groups 
Tim attended the HUB all-committee leaders’ members.  Langley is working with the police 
regarding enforcement of the new bike rules. 

Tim has meet with Rotary club and they are willing to be a partner in letter writing campaigns. 
Surrey Rotary club is doing the bike ride on June 7.  They are mainly in the north side of Surrey. 

2. Skytrain update meeting 
SkyTrain has asked for a new meeting with us.  Possible in the first week in April. 
 

3. HUB education in schools in Surrey 
City of Surrey has dropped support for bike education in schools.  We suspect this will impact 
HUB teaching in schools this spring season. 
 

4. 2nd most deadly city for cycling  
 
https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/british-columbia/icbc-crash-data-1.7482200 
 
This is a link to report any bike near misses, accidents, etc. 
https://bikemaps.org/@49.1794451,-122.8288651,15z  
 

5. Repair Café Guildford 

Rob Hollins is running a monthly Repair Café at the Guildford Library on the third Tuesday of 
every month.  This offers free bike repairs and for other items. They are looking for volunteers 
to help repair bikes. Book your appointment: surreybcrepaircafe@gmail.com 

Rob Hollins can be contacted at 778-773-3140 or email at:  hollinsrob@shaw.ca 

6. Newton Car-Free Street Festival 

Date of event will be June 7.  This conflicts with the Rotary ride that day of which we will be ride 
leader. 
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7. Earth day April 26 at City Hall 
The cost for this event is prohibitive. 
 

8. Bike Bus 
HUB is putting on an online seminar on this issue next week.  Bruce and Alaina to possibly to 
attend. Ocean Cliff Elementary in south Surrey wants to do a Bike Bus on Thursday starting 
sometime in May to June. 
 

9. 132 Street widening project 

Letter has been rewritten and sent to the City of Surrey. 

10. Bike Day Ride with Rotary – June 7 

Want to do a 7 km family friendly ride or a longer 16 km ride? Join us on June 7 for a group ride. 
This year we are hoping to grow the ride from 50 people to 100 people!  

11. Repair event at South Surrey Library 

Concept is to promote HUB and assist the public with their bikes.  May 31 is the date.  Robert to 
bring his bike stand and tools.  Ocean Park Public Library is the location from 2 to 4 PM.  This will 
be part of Go By Week celebrations.  Edward to check if CCCTS might have some volunteers. 

12. New Bike law signage 
CCCTS is concerned that we need signage regarding the new bike law.  Scott Newman is the City 
General Manger letter should be addressed to.  Also contact Surrey Police about this issue.  
Langley has installed signage.  
 

13. Robert Cruise 

Robert on cruise 13 April to 4 May.  Someone will need to do minutes. 

 

 

 

 


